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Students pictured below have been 

busy over the past few months. On 

December 3rd our Junior STEAM 

Academy members travelled to 

Jefferson University to see a final 

presentation in a Junior level 

industrial design course. Students 

were able to see what a finished 

capstone should look like, as well 

as interact with the presenters and 

vote on which design they thought 

was the best. Students were also 

given a tour of the industrial design department and shown the facilities that are used on a daily basis.  

On December 13th, our Senior STEAM Academy members completed their practice capstone presentations 

to receive feedback for their work in preparation of their final presentations that are to be held at Camden 

County College on January 24th, 2018. The Seniors that presented received valuable feedback from 

principals, supervisors, administrators, and their peers. The Junior STEAM members were also in attendance 

to take note of what was done well and what presentations were lacking.  

Upcoming Events: 

January 11th: Junior STEAM 

members must have their 

conferences with Mr. Kozak 

complete to finalize their 

topic for the start of their 

capstone process.  

January 24th: STEAM 

Capstone Presentations: 

6pm, Camden County College 

 

 

 


